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31st Nebraska Women in Agriculture:
Today’s Critical Difference!
Are you a woman interested in agriculture in Nebraska? Then you may be interested in attending the 31st Nebraska Women in Agriculture Conference, February 25-26, 2016 at the Kearney, NE Holiday Inn Convention Center.  The University of Nebraska Lincoln College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources (CASNR) has five $125 scholarships(full registration fee) available to CASNR students to attend this year’s conference. In addition, 10 - $62.50 scholarships (1/2 registration fee) are available to Nebraska FFA, 4-H or Community College students wanting to take part in this exciting experience. The Nebraska Women in Agriculture program is committed to providing opportunities for all Nebraska women to develop management skills in every facet of agriculture by providing leadership opportunities, educational support, and networking avenues to empower women to excel and be successful on the farm/ranch or in their chosen agricultural field.
Those students receiving a ½ scholarship are expected to pay the remainder of the registration cost during the registration period, or find a local sponsor. Hotel rooms are not covered.  Applications must be received in our office, 303 Filley Hall, Lincoln, NE, 68583-0922 or on-line at cgriffith2@unl.edu by 5:00 PM February 3, 2016.  Scholarship recipients will be notified no later than February 5.

This is a great opportunity to meet and network with agricultural women from across Nebraska and to participate in workshops covering everything from the basics of agricultural production to the hottest topics in agriculture today.  Over 30 concurrent workshops are planned on a wide variety of topics in addition to the keynote/capstone speakers.  Participants will take home information from the conference and incorporate it into their life; for themselves, their family, their ag operation and their business. Registration information complete with workshop topics is currently posted on our website, http://wia.unl.edu. Contact Cheryl Griffith, cgriffith2@unl.edu or Sandy Sterkel, ssterkel1@unl.edu for more information.
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Nebraska 2016 Women in Agriculture Scholarship Application

Name:  _________________________ ___________   Hometown:______________________ ______
School: _______________________________Year to graduate: ______________________________ Major:____________________________________________ __________________________________ 
Address: _______________________________________________________ _____________________

Phone: __________________________________  Email: _________________ ___________________      
Why do you want to attend the 2016 Nebraska WIA Conference:  Today’s Critical Difference?   How will you use the information in your future studies/career?
Applications must be received by 5:00 PM, Wednesday, February 3, 2016 to cgriffith2@unl.edu, 303 Filley Hall, or faxed to 402.472.0776.
